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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines to the United Nations 

and Other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of 

the High Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honor to refer to the consideration 

of the third periodic report of the Philippines by the Committee on the Protection of the 

Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families (Committee) at its thirty-

sixth session scheduled to be held from 27 March to 06 April 2023 at the United Nations 

Office at Geneva. 

 

The Mission has further the honor to transmit the enclosed letter dated 13 March 

2023 of Philippine Secretary of Foreign Affairs Enrique A. Manalo conveying the 

composition of the Philippine Delegation to the Constructive Dialogue/Revalida with the 

Committee to be held on 30-31 March 2023 at Palais Wilson, Geneva. 

 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines to the United Nations 

and Other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew 

to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest 

consideration. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Geneva, 20 March 2023 
 
Secretariat of the Human Rights Council  
   Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights 

    Avenue G. Motta 48, CH-1202 Geneva, Switzerland. 
            Email address : kanei@un.org; ohchr-cmw@un.org; isabelle.fleche@un.org           

registry@ohchr.org 
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